
sanmarcostx.gov

PC-19-48 (Blanco Rieverwalk IIA Replat) 

Hold a public hearing and consider a request by Hermann Vigil, on 

behalf of BRW Office Holdings, LLC, for approval of a replat of 

Blanco Riverwalk Subdivision II A, consisting of approximately 10.77 

acres located at the intersection of North Interstate 35 and Chuck 

Nash Loop. (T. Carpenter) 



• +/- 10.77 acres

• Subdividing one lot into three.

• Located within the Blanco 
Riverwalk PDD. 





Staff has reviewed the request and determined the request complies with

the San Marcos Development Code and recommends approval of

PC-19-48 as submitted.

Recommendation:


